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Note: The new opening date for Cedar Street will be the week of September 11th, with the potential to 
be opened sooner.  All side streets that are completed at that time will be opened for crossing as well. 
We will post updates as needed if the opening date changes. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Concrete Paving 
This week the contractor was able to get all the 
Pavement poured at First Street and complete the 
mainline paving to our temporary tie in North of the 
Third Street intersection. Crews will be continuing to 
work hard to get all the concrete done by our new 
opening date. Our paving schedule shows the road 
being able to be opened by the week of September 
11th. However, depending on how things go, the road 
could potentially be opened sooner. 
 

Driveways, Sidewalks, and Backfill 
The contractor has started the process of coring 
out driveways and placing black dirt behind the 
new curb and gutter. Next week we will start 
taking out and replacing sidewalk. The 
contractor and I will be talking to businesses 
about sidewalk removals and replacement 
starting on Monday. We will do our best to 
accommodate everyone’s needs and get it done 
as quickly as possible.  


